
 

October Newsletter 
 

We have been in school for over 30 days and wow, we have 
seen some changes! Students that have lost some skills 
over the summer have recouped them.  First graders 
working on following multi-step directions and listening 
comprehension.  Second Graders graders are becoming 
more aware of nouns, adjectives, verbs and writing about 
what they have read.  It’s amazing what can change in 30 
days! I look forward to tracking progress throughout the 
school year to see how they have grown! 
 
Here are some great links to games for practice at home! 
Listening Comprehension 
Noun, Adjective and Verbs 
 

THINGS TO REMEMBER  
Parent conferences will be held at the end of the month. 
Please make sure to remind teachers that you will need 
some time with me as well to discuss student progress. 
 

http://www.agendaweb.org/listening/english_audio_activities-3.html
http://www.funenglishgames.com/grammargames/verbnounadjective.html


Cold and Flu Season is here—if your child is not feeling well 
please keep them home. 
 
Our weather is changing and so must our wardrobe! Please 
keep an eye on the weather so your child is always prepared 
for outside recess. 
  
Let’s have an awesome October! Contact me if you have 
any questions or concerns! 
 

Contact Information 

·​ Valerie.rapp@raypec.org 
·​ 816-892-1925 
·​ http://mrsrapp.weebly.com/ 
  
 
 
 


